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UCPath Notice: Phone Service Transition


To: General UCPath Communications distribution


UCPath has delayed its May 25 transition to a new phone service provider due to
performance issues that surfaced during testing. UCPath will ensure these issues are fully
resolved before announcing a new transition timeline.
 
Questions:
 
If you have questions about this transition, please contact Angelina Gomez
(Angelina.Gomez@ucop.edu), Alex Garcia (Alexander.Garcia@ucop.edu), Bill Freire
Bill.Freire@ucop.edu or Lisa Inta (Lisa.Inta@ucop.edu)
 
  


Thank you,


UCPath
(855) 982-7284
Monday - Friday from 8:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m.
ucpath.universityofcalifornia.edu
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